
HELP KEEP THE AMERICAN DREAM ALIVE 
USCIS fee increases will have devastating consequences in our communities. You can 
help save lives and keep families together!

A new package of dramatic increases in the cost to apply for naturalization, get a green card or renew DACA could have 
devastating consequences for low-income immigrants. U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services, or USCIS, published its new 
proposed fee schedule on Nov. 14, 2019. It includes proposed fee increases, the elimination of critical fee waivers that allow 
vulnerable immigrants to maintain their status and a transfer of more than $200 million from USCIS to immigration enforcement. 

We only have 30 days to submit a comment and speak out about these discriminatory changes that 
make it harder for low-income immigrants to access the benefits of citizenship!
• To learn more, visit cliniclegal.org/fee-schedule-changes.

• Submit a public comment opposing a fee for asylum here: https://p2a.co/RT0TEMg.

• Submit a public comment opposing attempts to make citizenship unaffordable here: https://p2a.co/SB4D9Pe.

• These are only proposed changes, sign up for the latest updates here: cliniclegal.org/email.

For more information about CLINIC, visit cliniclegal.org. 

Benefit Sought Naturalization Green Card Asylum DACA

Current Fees $640 $1,225 $0 $495

Proposed Fees $1,170 $2,195 $50 $765

% Change 83% Increase 79% Increase N/A 55% Increase


